NOTICE

Department of Japanese
(Nippon Bhavana)
Bhasha-Bhavana

Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan

Postponement of the date of interview for the posts of Guest Teachers in Japanese

This is to inform all concerned that due to unavoidable circumstances the Walk-in-Interview
for the selection of Guest Teachers in the Department of Japanese, Bhasha-Bhavana, Visva-
Bharati, scheduled to be held on 23.02.2016, has been postponed. The change of date will be
notified shortly. Candidates are requested to follow the University website for the new date.
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